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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL

Dear Dealer:

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.  
Chicago Scooter Company, LLC has determined that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in certain 2016 and 2017 go. scooters.
The front wheel bearings on your 2016 or 2017 go. scooter may be defective.  If these bearings fail, you may have trouble steering your scooter, increasing the risk of a crash.
Owners will be notified of this recall on August 11, 2016 via telephone or email.  They will be instructed to contact your service department to schedule replacement of the potentially defective bearings.  There is no cost to owners for this recall.

Genuine will provide your dealership with the appropriate replacement parts.  At this time, we are working with the scooter manufacturer to determine when the replacement parts will become available.  You will be updated with this information as soon as the availability date is finalized.
After performing a service call to replace the bearings, please file a claim through Simply Warranty.

Please be reminded that it is a violation of Federal law for you to sell the go. scooter covered by this notification until this recall has been performed on these scooters.  Substantial civil penalties apply to violations of this law.

Your assistance with this recall is appreciated.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Trey Duren at tduren@chicagoscootercompany.com or (303) 523-4422.

We apologize for any inconvenience this safety recall may cause but your safety is our first concern.

Very truly yours,

Chicago Scooter Company, LLC
